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TELEC0il WITH CArlADY, COTT0fi, MILLER OF DUKE POWER - JUNE 15, 1973

The purpose of the telecon was to review the status of commitments made
by Duke during the Unit 2/3 OL review. According to Duke the status is
as follows:

1. Reports covering vibration tests performed on pipes and components'

during plant operation in Oconee Unit 1 will be completed for AEC
review by August 1, 1973.,

2. The plan for using seismic data acquired at the plant is being
developed now and will be available prior to Unit 2 operation.

3. Analysis of structural capability of the steam generator
subcompartment will be made available to the AEC the week of
the 25th of Jyne.
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I. A. Peltier, Project Manager
Pressurized Water Reactors

Branch tio. 4
Directorate of Licensing

cc: ASchwencer
RCDeYoung
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